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22nd April 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers: 
 
Over the Easter holidays, the government put together some additional advice and resources for 
children learning from home.  General advice for parents can be found using the following link: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-during-
coronavirus-covid-19 
 
There are many online resources for parents and children at the minute.   The two resources listed 
below are excellent and provide further learning, revision and enrichment opportunities for your child: 
 

 The Oak Academy is a new, free, online teaching resource developed in collaboration with 
government, which provides daily lessons for children in all year groups, with videos delivered 
by real teachers from real schools.  It can be found at https://www.thenational.academy/ and 
is an excellent resource for supplementing your child’s learning.   

 

 The BBC is providing daily lessons on their BBC Bitesize website: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons, as well as daily 20 minute lessons on the TV, 
which can be accessed via BBC IPlayer. 

 
I hope you find these additional resources helpful.   
 
Kind regards and best wishes 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Wand 
Headteacher 

https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons

